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From: Todd R. Master <toddrmaster@grmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 9:14 PM

To: office@lacumbrewater.com; sbcob
Subject: Support for bike path

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

As a resident and taxpayer of Goleta, | am writing to express my support for the planned bike path. As an occasional
bike commuter, this would increase the frequency of my biking with a safer alternative to Modoc, especially in the
winter when the it is dark during commuting hours.

l understand some residents who don't want changes in their area are expressing opposition, but this project is
beneficial for the vast majority of the community. Please listen to families and residents who love the benefits of a safe,

bike friendly town.

Todd Master



